


Once you've installed the link to VOILÀ, you'll now have access to ACCEO, enabling 
you to pay your tax bills directly online. To connect, you'll find the link on our 
website, in the same place as the one for VOILÀ. Here's the link: 

https://transphere.acceo.com/lac-des-seize-iles/#/U3001

Just log in and follow the steps! 



Citizens of Lac-des-Seize-Îles! Are you interested in municipal politics? Would you 
like to learn more? The Direction régionale de Laval et des Laurentides would like 
to inform you that on May 12 and June 2, a virtual public information session will 
be held for those interested in running in the next municipal elections. This session 
will provide an opportunity to learn more about the roles of elected officials, 
municipalities and municipal councils. It's the perfect time to learn more about the 
role of municipalities, ask any questions you may have, and get ready to present 
your candidacy. The steps you need to take to become a candidate and post-
election support resources will also be presented.
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For all burning needs, we remind you that it is necessary to obtain a burning 
permit. We invite you to consult By-law 2024-03 concerning burning, available on 
the Municipality of Lac-des-Seize-Îles website.

Permits are free of charge. 

You can request one directly from our office or online by completing the form 
provided on our website, then e-mailing it to us at info@lac-des-seize-iles.com. 
We recommend that you make your request at least 2 days before the day of the 
burn.

Thank you for your cooperation!
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Please do not feed the geese

As adorable as they are, feeding Canada geese is not without 
consequences. Feeding them bread or other unsuitable foods 
damages their health, alters their natural behavior... and 
encourages them to settle where they shouldn't.

The result: an overpopulation that causes damage to our parks 
and municipal infrastructures, notably through large quantities of 
excrement. This complicates the upkeep of public spaces and can 
even pose health risks.

By letting them feed naturally, you help preserve the ecological 
balance and cleanliness of our common spaces. Thank you for your 
cooperation!



                       PARKING STICKERS

Parking sticker renewal - Season 2025

The measures put in place by the municipality in response to public demand for 
safety, improvements and accessibility to the north and south parking lots have 
borne fruit. Thanks to the introduction of the vignette system, parking access is 
now managed more efficiently.

Now is the time to renew your parking sticker for the 2025 season.

To do so, you need to affix a 2025 sticker to your current sticker. These stickers are 
available from the municipal office, at a cost of $25 per sticker.

In the event of loss, theft, damage or replacement of a sticker, a new written 
request is required and a $10 fee applies. 

New shoreline property owners: are you eligible?

To obtain a parking sticker (north or south), you must:
Be a resident of a property built without an access road
A maximum of two stickers is issued per eligible property.

The following documents are required:
1. Application form (available on our website or at the municipal office)
2. Payment of $25 per sticker (cash, cheque or Interac transfer)

No sticker will be issued until all documents and payment have been received.

Reminder of the obligations of vignette holders
The sticker must be hung from the vehicle's rearview mirror, clearly visible from the 

outside.
It must be returned to the municipality when unused or not required.

Stickers are mandatory from June 15 to September 15 and must be renewed every 
year.

Vignettes available at the municipal office, Tuesday to Friday, 9am to 12pm and 
1pm to 4pm:

info@lac-des-seize-iles.com
450 226-3117 Poste 102



VIGNETTES POUR EMBARCATIONS NAUTIQUES

s

Lakes are at the heart of our municipality's identity and pride. Their protection 
remains a priority for the municipal council, and a number of measures have been 
put in place over the years to ensure their preservation.

An experimental vignette system for watercraft was introduced in 2023. In 2024, we repeated 
the experiment, making a few adjustments. These two years enabled us to gain a better 
understanding of the challenges involved in identifying and managing watercraft.

In 2025, we are relaunching the process in a structured and sustainable way, with several 
important improvements. In particular, stickers will now be numbered and associated with 
each motorized craft, enabling better tracking. It will no longer be necessary to affix stickers to 
non-motorized craft.

Two types of vignettes will be issued this year:

They will no longer be required for non-motorized boats.

- Green vignettes: for residents;
- Yellow stickers: for seasonal non-residents.

These stickers are compulsory and free of charge. Those issued in 2024 are no longer valid.

A new form is now available on our website or in hard copy at the municipal office. It can also 
be sent by e-mail on request to info@lac-des-seize-iles.com. Once completed, please return it 
by e-mail to the same address. We'll prepare your stickers in advance, in your name, so you 
don't have to wait for collection.

You can pick up your stickers at the municipal office, at your convenience. 

Please note that no stickers will be sent by mail.

*Since the introduction of the parking sticker, the period of grace has come to an end. As of this 
date, failure to register or renew your parking sticker will result in a fine as stipulated in By-law 
2023-03. We encourage you to take the necessary steps to avoid any inconvenience.

We sincerely thank you for your cooperation.






